March 7, 2023.

Dear members,

RE: Termination of mask wearing in the fitness club building

As of March 13, 2023, in accordance with the government's policy of leaving it up to individuals to decide whether or not to wear a mask, we have decided to cancel the request of wearing masks at our club.

On the premises, we will continue to carry out temperature measurement when entering the building and also continue alcohol disinfection.

Employees will continue to wear masks.

We would like to ask all of our members for their kind understanding.

THE ENTENTE Fitness Club